
A message from Mrs 

McWilliam for you all!



Hello FS2LM! 
I think about you all every day!



The memories we have of things we have 

done together make me feel very happy! 

Playing with 

bubbles outside.

Phonics

Number jobs

Singing

Discovering the rocket crash!



The memories we have of things we have 

done together make me feel very happy! 

Animal workshop

The Christmas Elf!

Learning outside



The memories we have of things we have 

done together make me feel very happy! 

Christmas!

Dressing up for Number Day

Learning on 

the carpet



The memories we have of things we have 

done together make me feel very happy! 

Chinese New Year!

P.E.

The sandpit!

Lots of jumping!



At home I have been…

Going for walks to 

see the horses that 

live near my house. Baking cakes.
Playing in blossom!

Looking 

after Wilf, 

our class 

hamster.

“Hello 

children!”



What are you doing at home?

I would be so excited to hear from 

you! You can email the FS2 

account.



I am so proud to be your teacher, 

even if we can’t see each other.

I will still think about you all every day.

When we see each other again, it will 

be the best day! 

I am so excited for that day!



I think you guys are brilliant!


